LAKEHEAD UNIVERSITY

Memorandum
To: Karen Roche, University Secretary
From: Dr. Birbal Singh, Chair, Senate Budget Committee
Re:  Report of the Senate Budget Committee for the April 13,2015 Senate Meeting.

Date: April 7,2015

The Senate Budget Committee met on March 30, 2015 and April 7, 2015 to consider the
Lakehead University operating budget for the year 2015-2016. Following a presentation by the
Vice-President Administration and Finance, Ms. Kathy Pozihun on March 30 and questions and
discussion on March 30 and April 7, 2015, the Senate Budget Committee passed a motion to
endorse the budget subject to the pending approval of tuition increase by the Board of
Governors.
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Birbal Singh

Chair Senate Budget Committee
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